
 

September 29, 2022 

Letter of Intent 
 
 
 

We are submitting a preliminary-final plat for a 35.250 development called Canvas at Bloomdale.  The 
site is located on the northwest quadrant of County Road 164, and west of Future N. Hardin Blvd. We 
are preliminary-final platting the main roads that will later serve a mixed-use development. No variances 
are being requested.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
David Greer, P.E. 
BGE, Inc. 
777 Main Street, Suite 1900 
Fort Worth, TX 76102 
Direct:  817-872-6005 
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